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MEDIA RELEASE 

NCC MEDIA ACCREDITATION FOR CARNIVAL 2025 EVENTS 

Port of Spain, Trinidad: Friday, January 31, 2025: The National Carnival Commission of 

Trinidad and Tobago (NCC) wishes to advise the public that media accreditation for all NCC 

Carnival 2025 events is open at the NCC Accreditation Office, Grand Stand, Queen’s Park 

Savannah. 

Interested applicants are asked to visit the NCC Accreditation Office, between the hours of 

8 am to 4 pm, Monday to Friday, where they can collect and submit their forms.  

Alternatively, forms can be downloaded via the NCC’s website (ncctt.org) for submission to 

the Accreditation Office.  

The Commission further wishes to advise that the Accreditation Office will close on 

Tuesday, March 4, 2025. 

The NCC thanks all applicants for their interest and the public for its ongoing support.  
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